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On Saturday, June 19th, our annual visit to GGG members’ 

gardens took place. This year, the GGG organized the visit as a 

walk from garden to garden along Waddion Drive. The 

morning was cloudy and became quite wet, however, close to 

twenty members and their guests braved the elements to visit 

the gardens of Sue Young, Kristine Van der Pas, Shelley 

Piercey, and Heather Clemenson and Gary Hall.   

Thank you to these members who opened their gardens to 

fellow members. 

Can we visit your garden next year? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


